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"I am deeply troubled by the allegations regarding Council Member Young's involvement in 
domestic violence and his admission to using racial language during court testimony. These 
matters do not reflect the values our city strives to uphold. As these matters are still being 
adjudicated in the court system, I will refrain from commenting on them, specifically, at this time. 
However, I want to be clear about my position: I have zero tolerance for domestic violence, and I 
am committed to fostering a community where every resident is treated with dignity and respect, 
regardless of race or background, and where every resident feels safe and valued." 
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